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From: The Stewards        Stewards Bulletin No. 10 
To: All FGTWCA & IGTC 8 Hour and Pirelli GT4 America  Competitors Date:  October 6, 2022 
 Re: Pit Exit Closing Details       Time: 18:59:03 
 
 
 

 
The Race Director has asked for a clarification of the Driver Briefing notes regarding the closing of Pit 
Exit. 
 
A Pit Lane official, stationed at the end of the Pit Lane speed limit zone, will display a red flag whenever 
the pit exit is closed. 
 
Pit Exit will be closed when the Safety Car, leading the main pack of the field, is perpendicular to Pit Out 
timing loop (END PIT SPEED LIMIT).   
 
Pit Lane exit will be opened shortly after the last of the lead pack of cars behind the Safety Car passes 
the Pit Out Timing Loop (END PIT SPEED LIMIT).    
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